Written Testimony for SB 626/HB 1197: Frederick County - Sheriff - Salary -
Please VOTE YES on this bill.

Dear Environment and Transportation Committee:

This bill has been changed to add a stipulation that the Frederick County Sheriff's
salary is equal to 82.5% of the Frederick County State’s Attorney’s salary. This is a
positive change, because the Sheriff works with the Frederick County State’s
Attorney, so the Sheriff’s salary being tied to the Frederick County State’s Attorney’s
salary makes sense.

Please VOTE YES on this bill.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

Trudy Tibbals



